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| recently provided you with an update on the progress we've made creating

a brand new casino experience for you at Turning Stone. Today, I'd like to share
some more good news about the newest section of our gaming floor to open,
a completely new bar and lounge area in development and some new additions
to the Turning Stone Winner’s Club.

The newest section of the gaming floor to reopen is located adjacent to the
Food Hall entrance. This area now has nearly 160 slot machines including many
of your favorites such as Wheel of Fortune, Jurassic Park, House of Cards,
Britney Spears and Walking Dead.

Next week, we'll begin remodeling the Leopard Lounge. When it reopens in just
a few weeks, it will be renamed Motif and will feature five bar top video poker
machines as well as an extensive cocktail and beer menu.

As one of our loyal guests you've probably enjoyed the music of DJ Bill T

at Leopard Lounge. We're happy to announce that Bill will now be at The Gig
every Friday night, for a 70s and 80s Rock Party beginning at 7:30PM, with
no cover charge.

This week, we're also excited to welcome many new guests to the Turning Stone
Winners Club. Collectively players like you have won $1,345,182.92 in jackpots
over the last 6 days, including Kimberly from Syracuse, New York won $25,000
on Queen of Cash and Judy from Liverpool, New York won $100,000 on Jacks
or Better. Congratulations Kimberly and Judy and welcome to the Winners Club!

In closing I'd like to personally thank you for your continued loyalty and patience
during our extensive gaming floor improvement project. We're in the final stages
of remodeling now, and we'll continue to update you on our progress toward

a grand celebration of our completed project this spring.

Sincerely,

Guy Renzi
VP, Gaming Operations



